I would like to show my disagreement regarding the termination of existing visa
applications. It is not fair for the existing visa holders whether they are on bridging visa
or Temporary Residents. These people have been struggling from past 2 or 3 years
investing everything they have to build a lucrative career. It would be a set back to them
as this is the only time in the whole life where people concentrate on their future. By
implementing this cap, their dream would be shattered as they would be left with no
money at all in their hands. Please put yourself into their shoes and try to think from
theirs perspective. Thankyou.



